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Elopy's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

19th June, 1930.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to Mr. Edgar's letter of the l4th
instant respecting the fee for the survey of the steamer
"DARIEE", ex "La Marea", whilst under survey at your Port
in comnexion with the lengthen ing which has been carried
out, I have to say that your proposal to make a charge of
70 guineas in this instance has been agreed to.

Youngill therefore be good enough to render your
account accordingly.

I am, Deear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,
pro Secretary,

The Surveyors,
BELFAST.
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